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RE: 4th Quarterly Lobbying Filing  

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ben.semmes@gridunited.com. Learn why this is important

El Paso, TX 79901 

915-212-1210 

   

*Please note that our office hours are Monday through Thursday from 7AM to 6PM. Our office is closed on
Friday.

 

From: Ben Semmes <ben.semmes@gridunited.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 3:20 PM
To: City Clerk <CClerk-1@elpasotexas.gov>
Subject: 4th Quarterly Lobbying Filing
 

 

  CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of El Paso. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. If suspicious, use Phish Alert or forward to SpamReport@elpasotexas.gov.

 

 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Please see attached for my 4th Quarter Lobbying filing. I have no meetings to report.
 
Do I need to re-register for lobbying status in 2024 or will my previous year registration suffice?
 
Thank you!
 
----------------------------
Ben Semmes
Project Director
 
Grid United
712 Main Street, Suite 1000
Houston, TX 77002
C: (713) 560-2050
E: ben.semmes@gridunited.com
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